

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

University of Waterloo, 200 University Avenue West, Waterloo, Ontario, Canada N2L 3G1 519-888-4400 | Fax: 519-888-6337 | president@uwaterloo.ca

Personal and Confidential

June 30, 2009

Professor Jeffery Orchard School of Computer Science University of Waterloo

Dear Professor Orchard:

This letter is to confirm that your appointment as an Associate Professor with tenure will take effect on July 1, 2009.

I congratulate you on what you have accomplished. I also express warm thanks for the important contribution you are making to the life and reputation of our University and to higher education and research more generally. I wish you continued success and satisfaction here.

Yours sincerely,

David Johnston President

Copy to:

Dr. Amit Chakma Dean Tom Coleman Professor Tamer Özsu Human Resources